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SUMMARY
Removes requirement that documents related to business organizations that are submitted for filing
to Secretary of State must be in English language. Requires Secretary of State to make form that
Secretary of State has prescribed as mandatory available in 10 languages that are most commonly
spoken and written in this state.
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